## NEW HAMPSHIRE BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

NHBOA OFFICIALS ASSO

53 Regional, Suite 1 Concord, NH 03301 (603) 228-1231 Established in 1965

August 31, 2015

Carrie Rouleau-Cote

President
Town of Auburn

William McKInney

Vice-President City of Nashua

Dario Carrara

Secretary
Town of Peterborough

Dana MacAllister

Treasurer Town of Milford

Michael Santa

Asst Treasurer City of Concord

**Thomas Johnson** 

Director
Town of Durham

**Bruce Buttrick** 

Director Town of Bow

Tedd Evans

Director
City of Concord

Steven Paquin
Director

Director
Town of Belmont

Wayne Richardson Immediate Past President Town of Bedford **Board of Directors** 

International Code Council 500 New Jersey Avenue, NW 6<sup>th</sup> Floor

Washington, DC 20001

RE: ICC Chapter Recognition

New Hampshire Fire Prevention Society

Dear Directors of the International Code Council

This letter is written on behalf of the New Hampshire Fire Prevention Society in support of their efforts to be recognized as a Chapter affiliated with the International

Code Council.

recognition.

This is an exciting time for the State of New Hampshire as this move by the NH Fire Prevention Society to seek ICC membership shows how the building officials and the fire services are fostering better educational and working relationships to provide our residents with enhanced and consistent code enforcement. In fact, NHFPS would be the first fire service discipline within the State of NH to attain ICC Chapter

As President of the New Hampshire Building Officials Association, a Chapter in good standing with the International Code Council, I request that the Board of Directors welcome the NH Fire Prevention Society members into the ICC as a membership chapter, with all rights and privileges afforded.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Carrie Rouleau-Cote

Carrie Rouleau-Cote, President

NHBOA@comcast.net